


is essential.  
 
4.     Finally, as the last duly elected President of the Maplewood Ravines Association our execution
continue to believe that the subdivision development should have 250 units of compatible lots
similar to units in Maplewood Ravines ranging from at least 60 to 80 foot frontages. We also think
that building this subdivision should be delayed and contingent upon completing the Kirby extension
and a full Dufferin EA that includes the area between Teston north to Kirby. 
 
Kind regards,
Frank Stadler
President
 

http://www.crusaderassetmanagement.com
 

 Laurentian Boulevard
Maple, ON

Land Line: 
Cellular: 
 


